

Cllr Simpson’s White Lion Report November 2021
 On Monday 15th November we had our start up meeting with Jeremy the NLHF investment manager and 2 of his colleagues .We started with a complete tour of the pub and grounds, then had a meeting to discuss next steps.
The main things to come out of the meeting were- 
 1) We will be allocated a NLHF consultant in addition to the investment manager, to help support us to deliver our project, they work on behalf of NLHF and report to them. The consultant is paid for by NLHF directly. 
 2) Lines of communication will be PC via White Lion project lead (TS) to NLHF consultant to NLHF investment manager. 
 3) Re Governance , TS has applied for and been allocated additional time from a Plunkett Foundation consultant to discuss further, CIC or similar body and Fundraising. NLHF recommended we consult  Plunkett on. This should take place as soon as possible.  
 4) TS is looking into joining the Heritage Trust Network  as NLHF recommended getting advice from them. 
 5) We discussed marketing and publicity. TS will inform local papers, radio, CAMRA  and Tom Kerridge and look into costs for a banner .  All press releases etc must be agreed by Jeremy before release and must contain their logo and thanks to lottery players. 
6) The size of our grant is on par with a regional level project so we should be looking to show benefit to a wider community than just the village. 
7) NLHF recommended that TS contact Historic Coventry Trust as they maybe a useful contact. 
8) 3 students from Birmingham City University are using our project for a university case study via AHF. ( they will do a site visit this month) We need to keep a relationship going between us and these 2 institutions going forward , to show a wider link with young people and academia in a wider geographic area. 
9) NLHF recommended we keep a log of volunteer hours throughout the project.
 10) TS will contact ‘Locality ‘ as recommended  by NLHF , they advise on the charity side of things, opportunities to help rural isolation etc.
 11)We now need to complete a permission to start form within the next 3 months,
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